
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presidents Column: John Backes 

The CVA meeting scheduled for September 10 is tentatively planned to be held at 

the flying field at 7:00.  If the weather is acceptable, then we will hold the meeting at the 

field.  The guestbook will be used to provide updates.  No flying will be permitted during 

the meeting.   

 

2020 Meeting Schedule 

All meetings (except for the Christmas Dinner) in 2020 are normally held at the 

Williamsburg Christian Church on the second Thursday of the month, starting at 7 PM. 

We will determine on a monthly basis when to resume the indoor meetings. 

 

Flying  

The following is just my opinion.  Going to the field and maintaining social distancing is relatively safe.  In a 

study from China of 400 outbreaks, only one was traced to an outdoor event.  If you have to borrow a tool, I 

suggest that you use hand sanitizer or a disinfecting wipe.  As always, it is best not to fly alone in case there is 

an accident, especially when flying large fuel powered airplanes.  This seems to be working well. 

 

Activities 

We will not be having any formal activities until the Coronavirus threat has lessened considerably.   

 

The Cub Fly scheduled for September 19 is cancelled.  However, if people want to get together informally that 

day and fly Cubs that would be acceptable.  We will not have any food or drink.  Please use the Guestbook to 

coordinate with other interested pilots. 

 

The I.C.E. scheduled for October 3 is also cancelled.  However, if people want to get together informally that 

day and fly fuel powered airplanes that would be acceptable.  We will not have any food or drink.  Please use 

the Guestbook to coordinate with other interested pilots. 

 

Please remember social distancing and proper procedures if you attend one of these days. 

 

We will determine the status of the other events as the dates get closer but at this time it is possible that we will 

not have any events this year. 

 

Elections 

The elections will be held during the September meeting.  Nominations from the floor will be accepted prior to 

the election. 
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Budget 

The budget must be submitted for approval at the October meeting.  If you have any suggestions for changes in 

the budget please contact an officer after the election. 

 

Show and Tell 
We are going to have a short show and tell at the end of each meeting.  Bring it and show us!  

 

Contact Me 

Phone: 757-876-1241 

Email: jb753@cox.net 

Address: 8630 Diascund Road, Lanexa, Va. 23089 

 

 

 

Secretary’s Report: Fred Hill  

CVA Meeting – August 13, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05pm by John Backes. A total of 12 members and 

guests were present.  The July 2020 meeting notes were amended to change PPV to FPV in 

the Show and Tell section of the meeting. The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 

 

 

 

 

Treasure’s Report – Jon Persons 

Two new members were added in the past month. 

The following bills were paid: 

Randy Roger $18.78 for gas for the mowers. 

United Site Services for 2 months for the Porta Potty - $146.91 for each month 

 

The operating fund, mower fund and PayPal account total were reported 

  

Site Improvements – Bill Talbot 

The field has been cut multiple times. Thanks to all who have helped with the cutting.  

  

Activities 

Currently no activities are planned due to Covid-19. If the situation quiets down in the fall, we will look at adding 

some events. 

  

Safety – Cliff Casey 

No report 

  

Training – Bob Juncosa 

No report 

  

Old Business 

No old business 

  

New Business 

Elections of officers will be held next month. 
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Show and Tell 

Bill Talbot showed his finished Focus One plane 

 

 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35pm 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor: Alan Fry  

https://newatlas.com/aircraft/flying-v-long-distance-plane-maiden-flight/ 

 

https://newatlas.com/aircraft/flying-v-long-distance-plane-maiden-flight/


 

Safety Officer: Cliff Casey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training: Bob Juncosa 

 

 

President: 

John Backes 

(757) 566-1403 

jb753@cox.net 

 

 

Vice President: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox

.net 

 

Secretary: 

Fred Hill 

(864) 441-1120 

fred_hill07@yahoo.com 

 

 

Treasurer: 

Jon Persons 

(757) 603-1929 

mrpersons@hotmail.co

m 

 

Safety Officer: 

Cliff Casey 

(757) 342-4358 

rccasey@verizon.

net 

 

 

Field Marshal: 

John Hofmeyer 

(804) 829-2555 

 

Activities: 

 

 

 

 

 

Field Maintenance: 

Bill Talbot 

(804) 387-2663 

billtalbot2@verizon.

net 
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Alan Fry 

(757) 229-7698 

Alanwfemail-

CVA@yahoo.com 

 

Training: 

Bob Juncosa 

(585) 414-3328 

Bob.Juncosa@gmail.c
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